
Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher 
Deputy Chief

June 2, 1993

VIA FACSIMILE

Mr. Theodore C. Sorensen 
Fax 212-373-2769
Dear Mr. Sorensen:
Thank you for your letter and additional information on the South 
Africa Free Elections Fund.
I am honored to be asked to serve on SAFE'S Board of Directors and 
pleased to be able to accept the offer. I initially was reluctant 
because of time constraints, but feel strongly enough about this 
project that I will organize my schedule to accommodate it.
I look forward to the opportunity to work with you and the Board. 
Please let me know as new developments arise.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief


